
 Andrada High School’s Parking Permit Safety Requirements 

 Student safety is the #1 priority for the Andrada Community.  Recently, there has been 
 a significant increase in traffic accidents for teenagers throughout Vail and Tucson.  In 
 order to help prepare new drivers to be safe, Andrada HS has added safety 
 requirements to earn their parking permit.  Student parking at Andrada High School is a 
 privilege for students and it is not guaranteed.  In order to keep the parking permit, 
 students must complete safety requirements.  These requirements are in place to assist 
 students in driving safely on and off school property as well as give them the skills to 
 be an effective driver and vehicle owner for years to come. 

 Students must complete the following requirements by January 12th, 2024 in order to 
 keep the school issued parking permit.  There will be opportunities communicated 
 throughout the 1st semester to meet these requirements.  Please contact 
 administration for any questions. 

 Parking Permit Safety Requirements 
 Complete  Impact Teen Drivers  AZ Graduated Driver Licensing  Module 
 Attend Defensive Driving and/or Distracted Driving Class (  APHS is working on 
 establishing a partnership for a free class  ) 
 Attend Parking Lot Safety Class with Mr. Fletcher 
 Attend Tire Changing and General Vehicle Maintenance Class with Mr. Nelson 
 and/or Mr. Perez 

 By signing below you acknowledge that you are required to meet these parking 
 permit safety requirements and that if you do not complete by January 12th, 2024 
 your parking permit will be revoked. 

 __________________________  ___________________________  ________________ 
 Stud  ent Printed Name  Student Signature  Date 
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